
 

 

September 15, 2017  

 

Simon B Norwalk 
29 Kellogg Street 
Portland, ME 04101 
 
 
Dear Simon: 
 
Based upon our review of the information you have provided to us, it appears that you will qualify for a Construction 
Loan to build a property located on Fox Street, Portland, ME 04101. Once you are ready to proceed to a full application, 
you will be subject to standard bank verifications, including verification of assets, income, property value, and any other 
relevant information. 
 
We look forward to working with you.  Please feel free to contact me directly if you have any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 

 

Philip K Ingraham 
Senior Loan Officer 
Phone: 207-518-5663 
Fax: 207-518-5652  
pingraham@camdennational.com 
NMLS#362291 
 

 
NOTICE:  This letter represents an assessment made by Camden National Bank.  If any other entity provides financing, this prequalification will be 
void. By use of this letter, the parties agree to hold Camden National Bank harmless for any negative outcome resulting from actions taken by 
others.  In addition, we reserve the right to amend this assessment if a formal loan application is made with Camden National Bank.   While this is 
not a mortgage commitment, we expect to issue a commitment once a loan application has been submitted, fully processed and underwritten. 
 


